Attachment A to Informational Memo No. 49
RESPONSE FORM

A Technical Assistance Workshop 

on Completing the 2005-2006 Applications for Federal Funds 

Under the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB)  

	Location


	Date
	Indicate Site Attending (()

	Sheraton Richmond West Hotel 
	April 19, 2005
	

	Hotel Roanoke and Conference Center
	April 21, 2005
	


Purpose 

The workshop is designed to provide guidance to school divisions in completing the 2005-2006 applications for federal funds under the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB). 

	Participating School Division:
	     


	Participant 1

	Name:
	     
	Title:
	     

	Address:
	     
	City, State, Zip:
	     

	Phone:
	
	E-mail:
	

	Dietary or Special Needs:
	     


	Participant 2

	Name:
	     
	Title:
	     

	Address:
	     
	City, State, Zip:
	     

	Phone:
	
	E-mail:
	

	Dietary or Special Needs:
	     


If you have questions in advance of the workshop pertaining to the application process, please list them below. 

1.      
2.      
	Please fax this form to Nancy Rakes at Virginia Tech no later than April 12, 2005.  

The fax number is (540) 231-3306. 



	


